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November 2, 2023 

Wolseley Canada to open new store in the Yorkdale Area 

Burlington, Ont. – Wolseley Canada is excited to announce the grand opening of its 
newest store in the Yorkdale area.   

Situated at 1177 Caledonia Road, the 16,000-square-foot facility will provide customers 
with a full range of Wolseley Canada’s roster of plumbing and HVAC products. 

The new store will hold a grand opening event on November 9. 

“We’re thrilled to open our doors in the Yorkdale area,” says Joshua Zaban, Branch 
Manager. “We eagerly anticipate establishing a robust customer foundation built upon 
our well-earned reputation for exceptional service, expertise and a wide array of quality 
products.”  

At the grand opening event, the community will have a chance to meet the store team 
and enjoy refreshments.  

• What: Grand Opening of the Wolseley Canada Yorkdale store 
• When: Thursday, November 9 
• Time: 3 p.m. – 6 p.m. 
• Where: 1177 Caledonia Rd, North York, ON 

The store will be open Monday to Friday from 7 a.m. to 5 p.m. The telephone number is: 
416-785-4646.  
 

About Wolseley Canada: 

Wolseley Canada is a market leader in the wholesale distribution of plumbing, heating, 
ventilation, air conditioning, refrigeration, waterworks, fire protection, pipes, valves and 
fittings and industrial products. With its head office in Burlington, Ontario, the company 
has approximately 2,500 employees and more than 220 locations coast to 
coast. Wolseley's team of sales and service specialists, an industry-leading e-business 
platform, Wolseley Express, and relationships with the best vendors and brands in the 
business, make Wolseley the professional's choice across the country.  

Wolseley Canada's parent company, Ferguson plc is the world's largest trade distributor 
of plumbing and heating products and a leading supplier of building materials. Ferguson 
plc is listed on the New York Stock Exchange (NYSE: FERG) and the London Stock 
Exchange (LSE: FERG). 
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For more information, please contact: 

Jodi Smith-Meisner  
Director, Communications  
jodi.smith-
meisner@wolseleyinc.ca   
  

Sherri Leclair  
Senior Communications 
Specialist 
sherri.leclair@wolseleyinc.ca  
  

 


